
Question on Notice 
 

No. 878 
 

Asked on 30 August 2022 
 

MR A POWELL asked the Deputy Premier and Minister for State Development, 
Infrastructure, Local Government and Planning and Minister Assisting the Premier on 
Olympics Infrastructure (HON S MILES) – 
 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the $715,000 contract with PricewaterhouseCoopers dated 
20 September 2021 on the department's contract disclosure log— 
Will the Deputy Premier provide further details on the services delivered under this 
contract and the project the work was undertaken for? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
PricewaterhouseCoopers (PwC) was contracted to provide the Quarantine Management 
Taskforce support in the delivery of the Queensland Regional Accommodation Centre 
at Wellcamp and the Centre for National Resilience Brisbane at Pinkenba. 
 
 


